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May 2024 Edition 
 

The Eyrie 
 
Greensville Elementary School (289-345-4556) 

 

greensville@hwdsb.on.ca  

 

@TheEyrie625 

 
The Eyrie, is a monthly newsletter with updates about recent and upcoming school 

items/events. Each edition is posted to our school website at the end of each month. Please 

subscribe, https://www.hwdsb.on.ca/greensville  
 

 

Dear Families, 

May was a very busy month for our Hawks! So much happening in 

and outside of our classrooms. I’m always so pleased to see students 

engaged in their learning and excited to be at school. I thank you 

for the support you have offered staff throughout the year, 

partnering with us to make the school year a successful one for all. 

This will be the last newsletter for the year. I look forward to sharing 

more with families in September to kick off the 2024/2025 school 

year. I wish families a wonderful break and I will continue to 

communicate with families via Messenger in June.  

In Service, 

  Ms. J. Miscas 

Principal                        

 

Disney's High School Musical: The ArtSmart program at HWDSB has 

partnered with Theatre Ancaster to present 

High School Musical.  

Show dates are: 

Friday May 31@7pm 

Saturday June 1@7pm 

Sunday June 2@2pm 

Friday June 7@7pm 

Saturday June 8@7pm or Sunday June 9@2pm 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

June 6 

Freezie Thursday! $1- Half $2- Whole 

June 7 

PA Day 

June 12 

Mohawk Track Meet: Grades 6-8 

June 6 

Intermediate Track Meet 

June 14 

Freezie Friday! $1 – Half $2 - Whole 

June 19  

Volunteer Celebration (Invites being 

shared soon) @12:30-1:30 PM  

June 20 

Mohawk Track Meet: Grades 3-5 

June 21 

Final Freezie Friday! 

June 24 

Grade 8 Commencement  

June 26 

Final Report Cards Sent Home 

June 27 – LAST DAY OF SCHOOL FOR 

STUDENTS! 
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SchoolCashOnline.com: Welcome 
 
Disney Channel's smash hit movie musical comes to life on stage! Troy, Gabriella and the students of East High 
must deal with issues of first love, friends and family while balancing their classes and extracurricular activities. 
It's the first day after winter break at East High. The Jocks, Brainiacs, Thespians and Skater Dudes find their 
cliques, recount their vacations and look forward to the new year. Basketball team captain and resident jock, 
Troy, discovers that the brainy Gabriella, a girl he met singing karaoke on his ski trip, has just enrolled at East 
High. They cause an upheaval when they decide to audition for the high school musical that is being led by Ms. 
Darbus. Although many students resent the threat posed to the "status quo," Troy and Gabriella's alliance 
might just open the door for others to shine as well. 
 
The Greensville Bell: The Greensville Optimist Club built a beautiful display case for the former school bell. It is 

housed outside of the main office. The plaque that will be added to the display case shortly, will read,  

1848-2017 

 

The original Greensville schoolhouse was modestly built in 1848 

and included this one giant bell that rang out across the rural 

landscape. The bell could be heard from a kilometer away and 

marked the start of each school day. Despite many structural 

changes to the school over the years, the bell remained in place 

for 169 years.  

 

The bell is an important symbol of yesteryear and a reminder that 

some relics are worth preserving.  

 

-This preservation project was generously completed by the Optimist Club of Greensville, May 

2024.  

 

J. Tew Park: As many of you know, Johnson Tew Park is home to various nesting boxes. A community member, 

Mr. Glenn Meldrum is actively involved in preservation efforts of the Barn Swallow and Blue Bird. There was a 

recent article in The Spec about a current project he has secured funding for from various local 

donors https://www.thespec.com/news/greensville-birder-s-barn-swallow-shed-takes-flight/article_e68b3b10-

b006-5a9c-a798-0018ef1ad370.html  He has asked me to remind community members to please stay away 

from the nesting boxes throughout the park. The boxes have eggs/babies inside. Of course, any disruption to 

the nests may interfere with the hatching/nurturing process. Anyone interested in learning more about his efforts 

is welcome to contact him. glennmeldrum@hotmail.com 

 

Greensville 

birder’s barn 

swallow 

shed takes 

flight 

www.thespec.com 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.schoolcashonline.com%2F&data=05%7C02%7CJMiscas%40hwdsb.on.ca%7C9dddce4524f449983dae08dc6f9533b2%7C7afeaf6ab1be4c83a974c43a8b215634%7C0%7C0%7C638507933827211061%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=wBXXdTfEMevupad1BjgHQXVQT9ppWFVB691Tr1%2Fkzgg%3D&reserved=0
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Playground Refresh: Thanks to our wonderful Home & School, our playground has been repainted. The games 

and lines have been given a refresh which has made a difference during outdoor play time. 

 

Final Spring Concert: Thank you to Ms. Sanders, our musicians and their families for making our last concert of 

the school year a memorable one! It was a great evening of talent and I was very proud of our community for 

coming together to support students. As well, thank you for your food donations. The items collected were 

delivered to a Community Fridge program where they will be accessed by our most vulnerable community 

members.  

 

 

Have a great day! Looking forward to seeing many of our families tomorrow 

night during our first FAMILY MOVIE NIGHT😊 


